ATTENTION
OAK HARBOR RESIDENTS

You may have noticed that work has begun connecting

Oak Harbor to Hancock County (HCUA) water lines. This
connection should be completed the 15t Week of the New Year.

If you experience cloudy water from your tap, just run the water
until it becomes clear, we don’t expect any issues in the process.

We would like the phone numbers of all Oak Harbor Residents,
and we need your signature on your customer user agreements
which will enable PWSD to notify via text message to alert
residents with needed information regarding future test or alerts.

In addition, we will be conducting a smoke test, tentatively
scheduled for 1/14/2025, depending on weather. This test will
help identify possible leaks in the existing Sewer lines.

Please call PWSD office #228-533-0037 with questions regarding
Water or Sewer issues you might experience. We look forward to
serving you with Quality Water and Sewer services.

To be as transparent as possible to our customers please utilize
our PWSD website (www.PWSD.MS.GOV) for information
regarding our Policies and our Board meeting minutes. Our

PWSD Board meetings are held every 3™ Wednesday of the
month at 3pm in the Pearlington Community Center on HWY 604.
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